
The Critical Path for Parkinson’s Consortium (CPP) welcomes
PMD Alliance as newest member

The Critical Path for Parkinson’s Consortium (CPP)
is thrilled to welcome the PMD Alliance (Parkinson
& Movement Disorder Alliance) as our newest
member. The PMD Alliance is an independent,
national nonprofit organization that provides
opportunities for people impacted by Parkinson’s

and other movement disorders to learn, live life more fully, and connect with others. Their leadership in
providing opportunities for people living with Parkinson’s and other movement disorders is well established
and recognized with the highest esteem. PMD Alliance membership will enhance CPP’s aim to accelerate
treatments for Parkinson’s with emphasis on patient focused drug development.


